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Aaron Panko

From: Amelia Bray-Meehan <amelia.douglas23@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:04 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Subdivision Case no. SUB21-09

Aaron Panko,  

 

This email is regarding the Subdivision Case No. SUB21-09 at address 4540 Pringle Rd. SE, Salem OR 97302.  

 

I have reviewed the proposal and I have objections and the following comments:  

 

I used to live right across from the proposed site, and grew up loving the field and the animals there. I have been a South 

Salem resident my entire life.  

I strongly believe putting in a new subdivision without regard for the trees, or the animals there is a huge mistake. That 

farmstead is one of the last remaining old farmsteads in the central Salem area and I think removing it would be doing a 

disservice to the residents of the city, and those that live around it.  

In addition this subdivision would be massively dangerous to put in, as it stands the intersection at Commercial St. and 

Hilfiker is incredibly dangerous. There are accidents up there all the time due to lack of planning, if you were to have 

even more cars/people using it and the surrounding streets this would be negligent in my opinion. That area is not setup 

to support that many cars, houses, and people.  

 

I truly hope you do not move forward with this project and instead leave it as is, maybe making it an historical site. Or 

come up with a different plan that is not a new housing development.  

 

Thank you for your time,  

 

Amelia Bray-Meehan  

3264 Pioneer Dr SE, Salem OR 97302 

(503) 569-2923 

amelia.douglas23@gmail.com  

09/27/2021 


